
 
Paddle for Life Returns 

with 

PADDLE WEST 

 

S A V E   T H E   D A T E 
 

Hello Fellow Dragon Boaters, 

  

Do you remember the fun time you had at the 2015 “Paddle for Life” Dragon 

Boat races on Vancouver Lake during Memorial weekend?  Well, we are 

preparing to do it all over again and want you to join us for another fun Race 

Day. 

 

Date and Time: SATURDAY OCTOBER  1, 2016 9AM – 4PM 

Place: Vancouver Lake Park, Vancouver, Washington 

 

This event is a fundraiser, which is a benefit for Pink Lemonade © (our 

local BCS group) and a great kick off to October as Breast Cancer 

Awareness month! 

 

Very shortly you will be receiving all the pertinent information so you will 

have a jump-start in getting your teams together for another fun day of 

racing on our beautiful Vancouver Lake. 

 

SO STAY TUNED. . . . . 

 

Questions: Contact: Blanche Grimes, 360/859-3003, kealani2@comcast.net  

or Gail Liberman, 360/513-8512, gliberman@clark.edu 
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